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Bridge Maintenance on S.R. 20 over Choctawhatchee River

 
Chipley– Traffic will be restricted to one lane on State Road (S.R. 20) over the Choctawhatchee 

River, one mile west of S.R. 79, in Walton County from 8 p.m. to 4 a.m. Wednesday, Dec. 14 as 

crews perform bridge maintenance work.  Traffic flaggers will be on site to assist with traffic 

control.  Drivers are reminded to use caution and obey the posted speed limit when traveling 

through the work zone.  

 

All activities are weather dependent and may be rescheduled in the event of inclement weather. 

For more information visit the Florida Department of Transportation District Three on the web at 

www.nwflroads.com, follow us on Twitter @myfdot_nwfl, or like us on Facebook at 

www.facebook.com/MyFDOTNWFL. 
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